
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Anglia have been advised by the supplier STUDIOMATE new tooling has been 

implemented for part number A21K506 this due to the old tooling being 

beyond its serviceable life span. 

 

The below attached two documents detail the changes to the part for your 

evaluation. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Anglia operates a strict FIFO system within our Distribution Centre therefore it 

may take some time for the new product to reach customers. 

Please make the relevant personnel within your organisation aware of this 

notification. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Anglia 
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